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The Department of Sociology and Social Work‘s library has been revamped into a 

library for its graduate students.   With funds from the DSP allocation from the tuition 

fees paid to the University of Nairobi by Kalamazoo College Students, the Department 

installed new reading space with computer compartments with a capacity of 13.  The 

Department also purchased 13 chairs and in addition had the floor sandpapered and 

polished. The Department plans to purchase 13 computers three of which will be 

installed with special software for the visually impaired.  Soft copies of thesis and 

project papers from the Department will be uploaded in all the computers thereby 

making literature review more efficient. Ms. Narda McClendon Assistant Director, 

Center for International Programs, Kalamazoo College visited the Department in 

December 2013.  


